Statement by the Locum Clerk, North Hinksey Parish Council on the Annual Governance & Accountability Return 2020-21 and External Audit
 I confirm that North Hinksey Parish Council has not yet been issued with its External Auditor Report and Certificate.
The final Annual Governance Statement, final Accounting Statements together with the External Auditor Report and Certificate and the notice of conclusion of Audit will be published as soon as they are available. 
The accounts published are unaudited.

Helen Broughton
Helen Broughton
Locum Clerk
